
Congratulations to our
management and
admin team for

completing the NPO
Resilience by Nedbank

Wealth course from
Trialogue Academy.

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME FUN!

REFLECTING ON TERM 1 ASSESSMENT

We are pleased with the results achieved in term 1. Our

educators and facilitators put a lot of hard work and

effort into the first term to ensure our learners adjust to

their new grade and work load. Our learners are

confident and eager to learn! 

CELEBRATING WORLD BOOK AND COPYRIGHT DAY 

LIVING THROUGH LEARNING

"I had fun working in class. We built words, sentences and
read story books. I liked playing with the dough, building

puzzles and playing in the park. I want to come again next
time". Levana Primary - Seth Grade 2B

The LTL holiday programmes are always jam packed with fun literacy

activities for our learners! We had almost 30 learners join us from

Levana and Cypress Primary. There was a 32% increase in results from

the start till the end of the programme! We are very proud of our

learners. 

The excitement of almost 3000 books in one room had

the learners jumping up and down! As part of Coronation

Fund Managers' mobile library project, 21 mobile libraries

were distributed as part of World Book Day. There are

currently 74 mobile libraries in the Coronation supported

schools. Ladles of Love also joined us on the day to feed

over 500 learners at Cypress Primary School.  

There is a saying “teamwork is at the heart of great achievement”. So true. In
term one each and every LTL team member, achieved miracles, contributed
towards our stellar results, each in their designated role. It showed that our

team was innovative, effective and productive. Well done TEAM!

A MESSAGE FROM OUR FOUNDER, SONJA BOTHA


